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Horsham District Council formally acknowledges that the Neighbourhood Planning Area of North 

Horsham Parish Council for the purposes of creating a Neighbourhood Plan has agreed in principle to 

withdraw their plan. Horsham District Council approved the Parish Council’s application on 12 June 

2017 for the parish to become a Neighbourhood Plan area, for the purposes of producing a 

neighbourhood plan. Horsham District Council has accepted the request from the Parish Council to 

formally withdraw under Regulation 12 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 

(as amended). Should the Parish as a Qualifying Body wish to pursue a Neighbourhood Plan for their 

community they will have to formally reapply to Horsham District Council as a Neighbourhood Plan 

area to ensure compliance with the Neighbourhood Planning Regulations.  

Horsham District Council will continue to support the development of Neighbourhood Plans and is 

committed to community led-planning.  

 

Horsham District Council.  


